
 

 

 

February 2019  

Dear Praying Friends,    

We have been blessed with sponsors for four new ministries in 

Myanmar.  Please join us in praying for these three new churches and 

orphanage ministry.   

The Edward Hnun Family is starting the Bethel Baptist Church in 

Mandalay along with an orphanage ministry.  Just in the few months 

they have been in Mandalay, they have accepted nine children.  We 

are so thankful for this opportunity to expand the ministry of IBOM 

into Mandalay.   

The U Khin Maung Win Family is starting a ministry in another 

section of South Dagon near Yangon.  This is one of the largest areas 

of population in Myanmar.  Bro. Win is an aggressive soul winner and 

Bible student.  He, too, has taken children into his home.  We look 

forward to seeing what God will do through this sweet family.   

The Yaw Nway Family is starting the New Living Way Baptist 

Church in Mingaladon, Myanmar.  Yaw Nway was converted from 

animism.  Most Burmese were animist or Buddhist before coming to 

Christ.  Yaw Nway has been attending our Pastoral Training sessions 

for quiet awhile and has just recently stepped out to start having Bible 

studies in this new area to start this work.   

We are growing more excited everyday as we pursue our goal of 

starting fifty ministries before 2020.  With these four new additions we 

are now at forty-six.  Four more ministries and we will see the Lord answer a very significant prayer for us as 

the Asian Field Missionaries for IBOM.  Please pray as we pursue this goal by the end of the year and if you 

would like to sponsor one of the remaining four ministries in Asia please call me.  Also, please pray for my 

family and I as we will be returning to the Philippines in March to visit all of our churches.  We will be 

preaching in all of them and Amy will be speaking in Ladies Meetings and Andrew will be speaking in Youth 

Meetings.  If you could help with any amount on the expenses of this trip we would greatly appreciate it.   

By His grace and for His glory, The Chris Murray Family 
Jude 22 – And of some have compassion, making a difference 

 

The Murray Family 

IBOM Field Missionaries for Asia 
Sending Church: Gantt Street Baptist Church, 2121 Gantt Street, Cayce, SC 29033 

Serving with: International Baptist Outreach Missions 

 POB 16576, Asheville, NC 28816 

Personal Email:  bro.chris@juno.com  Cell # 803-603-6088 

Ministry Email:  ibomasia@gmail.com 

Contact # 803-603-6088 

 

 

 

mailto:bro.chris@juno.com
mailto:ibomasia@gmail.com

